
LARLYN UPDATE 

Larlyn is working hard to transfer and organize 
all our documents and unit information they 
receive from  GPMS e.g. pre-authorized 
payment information for our condo fees etc.  
March condo fees will be processed as soon as 
the info from GPMS has been received and 
input.  
We expect GPMS to provide all documents/
information to Larlyn by March 11th.  
Your continued patience with the ongoing 
transition process is appreciated.  
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